
 

 

March 23rd 2020

PAOUL OPERATIVITY

 

 

Dear Customer,

 

You surely understood from the mass media what is happening in Italy because of the Coronavirus.

 

Following the additional disposition of Legislative of February 23rd 2020, n.6, concerning urgent
measures for the control and management of the COVID-19 epidemiological emergency, the production
activities which are not essential are suspended all over Italy.

 

The Production Department and all the orders are temporarily suspended.

As soon as the activity will be resumed we will promptly inform all customers.

 

We are sure of your understanding, let's stay #distantbutclose

 

F. Dostoevskij wrote that "Beauty will save the world" and we feel that artistic creativity is a precious
gift to experiment every day!

 

Team Paoul
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